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1. Accessibility Plan 

A meeting of the Metrobus Accessibility Advisory Committee will be scheduled in the 
next few weeks to review the Committee’s Work Plan.  As the Metrobus plan will 
become part of the overall City Accessibility Plan, once the Committee completes its 
work, staff will collaborate with City staff on final format and overlapping areas that 
affect transit services.  

2. GoBus 

Delivery of the eighteenth and final bus ordered is expected by the end of August. The 
delay was due to a bus being written off during delivery as a result of an accident while 
in transit.   
Update:   Delivery is expected to be early October. 

3. BlindSquare 

 A meeting will be held with CNIB on August 10th to launch the project. 

4. New Design for Route Schedules 

In response to questions regarding the new design, focus groups were not held, 
however, previous customer feedback on schedules was taken into consideration and 
incorporated in the new design.  Also, any feedback received over the summer will be 
considered before the printing of the Fall schedules. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


